
 

 

September 29 2022 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
Reattached to this email is our 2022/2023 academic calendar. Although this has been sent out to all 
parents previously, the unusual nature of the school year makes it important that all members of our 
school community are reminded of key dates. For example, school will be closed for one day next week on 
Thursday October 06, with students returning as normal on Sunday October 09 at the usual time of 07.00. 
Term 1, of course, runs only until the commencement of the 2022 FIFA World Cup, with the final day for 
students taking place on Thursday November 17.  
 
Copied below is a link to a Google Form which I would be grateful if any parents who would willing to talk 
to our older students about their own careers could complete. Our aim here is to use the professional 
expertise and experience within our DBS Wakra community to inspire and educate our students about 
their forthcoming career choices. If we could arrange for doctors to speak to our aspiring doctors, for 
architects to speak to our aspiring architects or for engineers to speak to our aspiring engineers, for 
example, we believe that this could be a very powerful and purposeful activity: 
 
https://forms.gle/82SLR6oBmYTcyKxp7 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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